
Update Marion Mwagazi  

September 2023 

I am glad to bring to your notice that I successfully completed my final exams and awaiting for the best 

out of what I did. I am so much humbled for the efforts you put in because it's the reason am going to 

achieve my certificate in midwifery.  

May the Almighty bless your efforts and reward you abundantly for your kind hearts. Me studying 

midwifery is one of the best experiences l have so far had in my life and it's all because of your efforts 

I am so grateful and will forever be 

                 

Marion 

 

Egoli Africa: Marion Mwagazi has almost completed her training. She took her last exams last June, but 

unfortunately had to take one re-exam. As a result, she will now officially complete her training in 

December. But we are confident that this last re-examination will also be completed successfully given 

the positive message we received from Marion. We will send you some images of the official 

graduation ceremony, which is not scheduled yet. And; Marion has found a paid job: she works as a 

midwife in the referral hospital of Soroti! 

 

It is thanks to iSTEPup that Marion has been able to make her dream come true and to find a job as a 

midwife. A job that allows her to further develop and gain experience as a professional. A job that 

allows her to provide for livelihood and be of significance to her family. But even more so; to be 

important for communities where healthcare is lagging behind on all fronts due to a lack of trained 

staff and facilities, making a difference for others, even though the lack of facilities remains an existing 

problem in Uganda. But thanks to you, she can use her knowledge where it is needed. Thank you!! 

 

 

 

 

Marion Mwagazi 


